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Boyce, Brenda H - DNR 

From: Michelle L. Williams [mwilliam@reinhartlaw.com] 

Sent: Monday, August 25, 2008 9:05 AM 

To: Boyce, Brenda H - DNR 

Subject: address changes--thank you 

I hope you don't mind, but I'd rather run this through you to make sure it's done. Your 3 new DERF sites for OHM­
Holdings in Pewaukee, Elm Grove, and Hartland, have address changes for the RP address. The BRRTS 
numbers are as follows: 

02-68-552128 
02-68-552102 
02-68-552108 

, and all change to the following new address: 

O.H.M. Holdings 

W229 N2494 Hwy F 

Waukesha WI 53186 

Thanks! 

Can't believe it's the last week of summer already. Doing the Harley Fest at all? 

Michelle Williams 
Environmental Consultant 
Reinhart Boerner Van Deuren 
PO Box 2265 
N16 W23250 W. Stone Ridge Drive 
Suite 1 
Waukesha, WI 53188 

Telephone: 262-951-4599 
Fax: 262-951-4690 
E-mail: mwilliam@reinhartlaw.com 

Any advice expressed in this writing as to tax matters was neither written nor intended by the sender or 
Reinhart Boemer Van Deuren s.c. to be used and cannot be used by any taxpayer for the purpose of 
avoiding tax penalties that may be imposed on the taxpayer. If any such tax advice is made to any person 
or party other than to our client to whom the advice is directed and intended, then the advice expressed 
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